
NOTICE OF HEARING TO CONSIDER RATE INCREASES 
ROUND MOUNTAIN WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001, C.R.S. to the customers of the Round 
Mountain Water and Sanitation District (RMWSD) and all other interested persons that, 
according to the schedule of the rate study that was completed in January of 2020, the Board of 
Directors of the RMWSD will consider increasing water and sewer rates effective April 1, 2023. 
The current water rates are proposed to increase by 3% and the current sewer rates are 
proposed to increase by 3%.  Such proposed rates will be considered at the regular board 
meeting on March 23, 2023. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-001 (2)(a), C.R.S. to the customers of the 
Round Mountain Water and Sanitation District (RMWSD) and all other interested persons that 
the Board of Directors of the RMWSD will consider increasing the District’s Bulk Water Rate 
from $0.02 per gallon to $0.04 per gallon effective April 1, 2023.  Such proposed rates will be 
considered at the Regular Board meeting on March 23, 2023. 
 
 
This is an open public hearing to be held on: 
 

March 23, 2023 
2:00 p.m. 

The meeting will be held in person at 59000 HWY 69 North, Westcliffe, CO 81252 with a Zoom 
link available. 

 
 
 
 
 

Please call 719-783-2604 or email peggy.quint@rmwsd.com to request a Zoom invitation 
and/or a copy of the proposed rate increase chart. 

 
NOTICE OF THIS PUBLIC NOTICE IS PUBLISHED on the District website at 
https://rmwsd.colorado.gov . 
 
Dated this 17th day of February 2023 

By: Dave Schneider, District Manager and Peggy Quint, Assistant District Manager 

Round Mountain Water and Sanitation District 

Published on or about February 23, 2023 
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